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treasurer.moccc@outlook.com

From: Walker, David <david.walker@SEPA.org.uk>

Sent: 24 January 2022 13:18

To: Jenny Reeve; Secretary MOCCC

Subject: Birdston SEPA visit update

OFFICIAL 

 

Hi, 

 

I visited the site at Birdston on Tuesday. There wasn’t any waste disposal noted that would lead to SEPA removing 

the exemptions. There was material on site, blaes and the glass/cement material that the operator claims is product, 

not waste. Information on this has been requested so I should get some clarity with the response. Only other waste 

that had been brought onto site was topsoil, subsoil and some off-spec compost, no C&D as per operator. I did not 

evidence any dug pits, buried waste or landfill capping breached but again the site was heavily waterlogged with 

some areas impossible to access.  

 

Regards, 

David 

 

 

David Walker      
Environment Protection Officer 
Greater Glasgow & Clyde Estuary Team 

  
SEPA 
Todd Campus 
West of Scotland Science Park 
Maryhill Road 
Glasgow 
G20 0XA 
Mob: 07796995020 
Tel: 0141 945 6350    
Web: www.sepa.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL 


